## INFORMATIONAL REPORT

SUBJECT:

VACANCIES ON THE LIBRARY AND LITERACY COMMISSION

SOURCE:

ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES/CITY CLERK DIVISION

COMMENT:

Three Commissioners on the Library and Literacy Commission have terms expiring in October 2013: Catherine May, Rebecca Ybarra, and Tamara Bishop. As of the time of agenda compilation and distribution, staff has been unable to confirm whether these Commissioners have interest in continuing to serve. Staff

will continue efforts in this regard.

As is customary, staff will issue a press release advertising the vacancies to solicit applications from individuals interested in serving, and bring the item back to the

Council for their consideration.

**RECOMMENDATION:** 

Informational item only.

Report No.